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you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Janice Bonenfan,

At the suggestion of Councilor Horne, I am contacting you.  I have been discussing the need for a sidewalk along
Borrow Road with the Councilor for a while.  It was suggested TPAC would be the proper forum to discuss this
matter.

I would like to request to be on the agenda for the next meeting.  I believe they will be meeting on August 22.

Please contact me if additional information is needed. Thank you in advance for  your time.

Tony

Anthony Puntin
86 Primrose Lane
Penacook, NH 03303
(603) 496-1784
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